
Undocumented Oregon residents who meet the following 
qualifications of Oregon House Bill (HB) 2787 and Senate Bill 
(SB) 932 are eligible to apply for scholarships from The Ford 
Family Foundation.

Oregon House Bill (HB) 2787 and Senate Bill 
(SB) 932 Applicant Eligibility Requirements:

	 Attended an Oregon elementary or high school during all 
three years immediately preceding graduation, or equivalent 

	 Attended an elementary school or high school in the United 
States during each of the five years immediately prior to 
earning a high school diploma, or equivalent 

	 Received (or will receive) a high school diploma or GED in Oregon

	 Certifies intention to become a U.S. citizen or lawful 
permanent resident 

In Addition:

q 	 Applicants attending a public, four-year college must 
complete an Affidavit and Request for Exemption from 
Nonresident Tuition and Fees (available at university 
admissions offices) and qualify for in-state tuition. Students 
attending private institutions must still meet qualifications but 
may not need to complete a nonresident exemption request.

q 	 Be eligible for and complete the 2024-25 Oregon Student 
Aid Application (ORSAA) as soon as possible after it opens 
and save the confirmation page. You will need to save this 
file to your computer as a PDF file in order to upload it to 
your application by March 1.

q 	 Review Ford Family scholarship criteria at 
www.tfff.org/scholarships and if eligible, 
complete the application by March 1.

Are You an Undocumented 
Oregon Resident?

We see your 
potential

MARCH

1st The Ford Family Foundation 
Scholarship Office 
44 Club Road, Suite 100 
Eugene, OR 97401 

Questions welcome

(541) 485-6211 
Toll free (877) 864-2872 
fordscholarships@tfff.org

Apply online

tfff.org/scholarships
Application opens in late fall.
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